Black Knights Car Club April 2021 Minutes 

Opened: The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville IA., April 2021 meeting was held at the Estherville VFW on Tuesday 

April 6, 2021. The meeting was called to order by Dennis Houseman at 7:00 pm. With20 members present. 

Secretaries Report: The March 2021 meeting minutes were read by Gary Crandall; secretary. The minutes were 

approved as written and read. 

Treasurers Report: The treasurers report was presented by Bob L'Heureux; treasurer. Current balance of $9283.52. 

36 members in good standing with paid dues. Dues can be paid at the monthly meeting or sent to Bob L'Heureux at 1517 255th Ave. Spirit Lake, IA. 51360. 

Correspondence: Dennis received e-mail from the Sibley City Administrator about holding Drags at the Sibley Airport during Summer Time Celebration. Dennis explained all that is involved. Permission to use airport, insurance, advertising, organization etc. Sibley wanted to know if we could hold drags for them. Dennis explained that we could not do this. 

"Doc" Eugene Manwarren passed away on March 26, 2021. He loved people, Classic Cars and Oldies music. There will be a Celebration of Life Memorial Service held on Saturday May 22, 2021 at the Manwarren Car Garage Showroom located at 16445 255th Ave. Spencer IA. Time 10:00 am. Parking at Crosswinds Church with a shuttle bus to take you to and from the 11:00 service. Lunch will be served after the service. Come and go from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm. There will be a Classic Car Tour around the Lakes area at 4:00 pm. See the Spencer Warner Fl'neral Home obituary. 

"Doc" was made a Honorary member of the Black Knights. 

The Lakes Car Show committee was unable to meet in March. Will try to in April. We do not have any information on Green Space Park availability as of now. 

The Corvette Club will have their annual Corvette Show Saturday July 31,2021 in the Park. Sampson Corvette from Sanborn, IA. will sponsor the event. More information later on this event. 

Motion made and carried to give donation to the Mike Glatz family from Armstrong, IA. Mike passed 

away. 

100 year celebration of the Estherville, IA. VFW will be held on Saturday June 5, 2021. Come and go event from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. Black Knights will have an Ave. Cruise-In at 7 & gth streets. Motor Inn will advertise. The Estherville VFW will contact other VFW's. Black Knights will have a Flyer available for distribution. Planning on vendors to be present. Plaques will be given to veterans who attend. A Free will donation will be taken. All proceeds will go to the Estherville, IA VFW. More information in May. 

Erick announced he will have to step down from VP duties during the summer construction season. 

Ray Tucker has volunteered to take over until he goes South for the winter. Thank you Ray! Erick will then resume VP duties. 


Adjourned: 
7:20 pm. 

Submitted by: 
Gary Crandall; secretary
